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April 19, 2021

Honorable Joe Davis, III, Chairman
Baldwin County Commission

312 Courthouse Square Suite 12
Bay Minette, AL 36507

Dear Mr. Chairman:

We have been in contact with Mr. Frank Lundy regarding our request to
construct a walking track on the Daphne East Elementary School campus.
He has provided estimates on equipment, labor and materials. We ask the
Commission to consider allowing the county’s equipment and employees
to come on campus and do the work. The Board shall pay the cost for all
equipment, labor and materials estimated to be $51,456.87

If you need any further information, please contact Tom Waters, Business
and Purchasing Manager, via e-mail at twaters@bcbe.org or by phone at
251-580-1913.

Thank you for the continuing support of Baldwin County Public Schools.
Sincerely,

LT

Eddie Tyler,41.Ed.
Superintendent

¢t John Wilson, CSFO
Mark Doherty, Principal
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